Mickelson Anastasia

From: Corrinne Crawford <cvmcrawford@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 3:31 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia; Rep Bentz; Rep Boone; Rep Heard; Rep Helm; Rep Holvey; Rep
Johnson; Rep Reardon; Rep VegaPederson; Rep Weidner; Rep Kotek

Subject: NO on SB 412

As a Portland resident, I want to express my opposition to SB 412. The Port of Portland should follow laws that
protect our environment rather than seeking exceptions from them. The DEQ must be able to fulfill its
responsibilities to protect the public and our lands from harmful waste. I hope you will reject this harmful piece
of legislation. Thank you.

Corrinne Crawford



